
Oweninny Wind Farm
Phase 2 Notification of
Turbine Component
Delivery



Dear Householder/Business Owner,

The purpose of this communication is to provide you with an update on the delivery of turbine 
components for Phase 2 of Oweninny Wind Farm. 

The delivery of turbine components is scheduled to commence on the 1st March 2022 and will 
be ongoing until the end of September 2022. In the interest of public safety, these deliveries 
will be undertaken at night by a specialist contractor and will be escorted by An Garda Síochána. 
The components will travel from Killybegs Port to site via Donegal, Sligo, Ballisodare, Ballina and 
Crossmolina. During the delivery of these components, a number of parking restrictions will be 
implemented along the route. We wish to advise all residents and business owners to be aware of 
all local signage and notifications regarding these parking restrictions.  

In advance of these deliveries, we wish to thank you for your continued cooperation and support 
during the construction on Phase 2 of the Oweninny Wind Farm. In the meantime, should you 
require more detailed information on this matter please contact me on 086-8106583. 

Yours Faithfully,

		

Richard Cosgrove
Community Liaison Officer

Richard Cosgrove


